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Stockton Arts Commission (SAC) 

5.01 Agenda Statement 

October 3, 2022  

 

Subject:   Selection of New SAC Commissioners  

Attachments:  None 

Description: On September 9, 2022, the Governance/Nominating 

Committee interviewed three (3) candidates to fill ten (10) 

vacancies on the Stockton Arts Commission. All candidates 

are highly qualified and have demonstrated their knowledge 

and interest in arts during the interview process.  They are 

committed and passionate about working to advocate for 

and market the arts in Stockton.   

 

They are very enthusiastic about the prospect of being 

appointed to the Commission. 

After careful deliberation, the Governance/Nominating 

Committee recommends Aisha Abercrombie, Maurice 

Spiller, and Irie Woods to serve for a 1st term.     

Recommendation: Approve the appointment of Aisha Abercrombie, Maurice 

Spiller, and Irie Woods to the Stockton Arts Commission. 

Recommended by: Governance/Nominating Committee - Evai Dellafosse, 

Maximilian Cao, Justin Grant, Anuit AlBahar, and Desiree 

Orque  

  

 


